Nellie Small

"[Death notice, Nellie Small]". Sydney Morning Herald, 8 November 1968.

"District Weddings". *The Biz* (Fairfield, NSW), 4 July 1940, p2.

https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/76303065

"Divorce Court". *The Sydney Morning Herald*, 30 November 1912, p7.https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/15379550

"Divorce". *The Daily Telegraph* (Sydney, NSW), 29 September 1926, p11. https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/246340871

"Half-Witted Slave". *The Sun* (Sydney NSW), 19 March 1924, p12.

https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/224580892

"Male or Female?" *Truth* (Sydney, NSW), 13 December 1936, p19. https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/169591173

"Nellie Small Theatre Royal's New Success". *The Telegraph* (Brisbane, QLD), 4 June 1938, p 18. https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/183403861

"The Gentleman is a Lady," *People*, November 1952, p11-13. First page available online here https://www.sl.nsw.gov.au/gentleman-lady

"Wage Claim Against Club Withdrawn". *The Labor Daily* (Sydney, NSW), 16 Dec 1936, p6. https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/237985477

Australian Cemeteries Index, Ellen Eliza Small, 6 November 1968 https://austcemindex.com/inscription?id=3579903

Bisset, Andre (1979). Black roots, white flowers: a history of jazz in Australia.

Chesser, Lucy (2008). "More playful than anxious: cross-dressing, sex-impersonation and the colonial stage". *Australasian Drama Studies*, no.52, 2008, p148-164.

Chesser, Lucy (2008). Parting with My Sex: Cross-dressing, Inversion and Sexuality in Australian Cultural Life.

Crouch, Wally. "The color of her skin often brings a rebuff". *The Daily Telegraph* (Sydney, NSW), 13 September 1953, p46. https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/248759614

Dunstan, Rita. "She's proud to be 53". *The Mail* (Adelaide, SA), 28 November 1953, p55. https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/58875265

Hull, Jean. "She may be Black But She's no one's Slave". *Arrow* (Sydney, NSW), 15 January 1932, p2. https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/103474639

NSW Births Deaths Marriages, birth certificate 18744/1900, Ellen E Small.

Rogers, Destiny (2023). "Once-famous First Nations entertainer Nellie Small". *Qnews*. https://qnews.com.au/on-this-day-april-3-nellie-small-male-impersonator/

Sullivan, Ron (1954). ("Interview [with 'one of the pillars of Australian show-business',] Nelle Small", 5AD. Held by the NFSA, Title Number 148414,

https://www.collection.nfsa.gov.au/title/148414.

Valentine, Alana (2022). "Send for Nellie". *State Library of New South Wales*. https://www.sl.nsw.gov.au/stories/send-nellie

Valentine, Alana (2024). "Nellie Small: the trailblazing, cross-dressing cabaret star who Australia forgot". *The Guardian*.

https://www.theguardian.com/culture/2024/jan/05/nellie-small-the-trailblazing-cross-dressing-cabaret-star-who-australia-forgot

Walker, Jessica (2012). "The Girl I Left Behind Me: the disjunction between vocal and visual performance in male impersonation". *Studies in Musical Theatre*, vol.6 no.1, March 2012, p99-113.

Wallace, Rena. "Where the Good Samaritans Train Australia Housewives". *The Catholic Press* (Sydney, NSW), 5 September 1912, p17. https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/105005359

Willet, Graham, Murdoch, Wayne and Marshall, Daniel (2023). *The Secret Histories of Queer Melbourne*.

Ziao, Alison (2024). "Sydney Festival show traces untold story of pioneering cross-dressing entertainer Nellie Small". *ABC NEWS*.

https://www.abc.net.au/news/2024-01-09/sydney-festival-cabaret-life-crossdresser-artist-nellie-small/103295370